
 
 

Golden Secondary School (PAC) 
1500 9th Street South, PO Box 1350 
Golden, BC V0A 1H0 
p: 250-344-2201 e: goldensecondary@sd6.bc.ca 

 
 
 

WHAT: FIRST GSS PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING 
WHERE: LEARNING COMMONS 
WHEN: 03 OCTOBER 2022 AT 7:00 PM 
WHY: LOOKING FOR SUPPORT TO ENHANSE STUDENT LEARING AT GSS 

 
 

What is PAC 
 

The School Act gives parents the right, through Parent Advisory Councils (PACs), to provide feedback in their 
school. PAC is the officially recognized collective voice of parents of their school. A PAC, through its elected 
officers, may advise the principal and staff of the school respecting any matter relating to the education of 
the students and the school. 

PACs are forums within each school community to discuss matters affecting your school and the education 
of your children. Parents’ voices are a tremendous value to their school. They offer a wealth of ideas and 
support in the challenges that face all public schools. PACs strive to represent the diversity within their 
communities and contribute to the benefit of all students by: 

 
• providing opportunities to educate and inform parents about the school; 
• involving parents in volunteer activities; and 
• openly discussing parents’ concerns and aspirations for their schools. 

 
Through their elected executives from parents in the school, PACs communicate with their parent 
community gathering and discussing issues of importance regarding their school in order to adequately 
advise those that influence their school. In addition to PAC meetings communication may also be done 
through, newsletters, telephone, email, and websites so that all parents have the opportunity for input. 
PACs, with strong participation from parents, have an important influence on life at the school and the 
feelings the community has toward the school and education. There is strong evidence that increased 
parent involvement in the school results in increased student achievement, accomplishment, 
satisfaction, and bonding all of which result in decreased dropout rates and better citizen. 

 
YOUR PARENT ADVISORY REPRESENTATIVES! 
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